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Committee Chair and members of the committee, my name is Cheryl Bonebrake. I am a resident of 
Minot, ND. 

I am in support of this bill HB 1570 because it will help to decrease the risk of lung cancer, heart 
disease, COPD, especially for the youth in our state. In addition, the American Lung Association, 
Cancer Association and Heart Association is in support of this bill. 

Please support HB 1570. Thank you. 

 

Respectfully, 

 

Cheryl Bonebrake 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 




